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A gigantic thank you to our superb PTFA who have
been running their festive calendar of events over
the last month. They have supported at school,
organised events with teas and cake, decorated our
Year 6 classroom for the festive period and ran the
ever-popular Christmas shop over a two day period.
Pupils from all classes have enjoyed shopping for
special gifts to surprise their family with. They also
created a magical dining experience at our yearly
Christmas lunch with incredible decorations and
candy canes + crackers for every child! Thank you
again, the children are so lucky to have you
supporting them with so many special, memorable
events.

December 2024

Spreading Joy in the local
community  

PTFA - Shining stars    

We had the absolute pleasure of taking our
pupils from years 5 and 6 to Cornwallis Court
Nursing home to sing carols last week. We
performed songs that included We Three Kings,
Rudolph, Love Shone Down and more. The
children were fantastic and received wonderful
smiles and applause from all the residents. The
children enjoyed speaking to the audience about
their Christmas traditions from when they were
children. One resident, who was 104, was
enjoying sharing her experiences!
We were so glad that we were able to spread
some Christmas cheer and look forward to
returning next year.



We are excited to still have lots more intresting

events before the end of term. We welcome

Reverend Sharon into school on Tuesday next

week to run workshops before our Christingle

Service in the afternoon (start time 2:30pm). On

Thursday, Owls will be performing to the whole

school to showcase the work they’ve completed in

their corent sessions this half term. Parents are

also welcome to this: Start time at 9:30am. 

On Monday 16th, pupils can come dressed in non

uniform to raise money for our work supporting

the RSPCA. 

  December -
More to come  
 

This month’s safeguarding update is about ‘ACES’
(adverse childhood experiences). This short
animated film has been developed to raise
awareness of ACEs, their potential to damage
health across the life course and the roles that
different agencies can play in preventing ACEs and
supporting families. If you have any questions
about any of our safeguarding features, then
please speak to Mr Varela or Mr Gilbert.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XHgLYI9KZ-
A&t=12s

Safeguarding
Update
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=81aKC1owwAY&t=14s
https://www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk/web/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XHgLYI9KZ-A&t=12s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XHgLYI9KZ-A&t=12s


Dates for your Diary

13th December - RockSteady Concert (2:30PM) 
17th December - Christingle Assembly (2:30PM)
19th December - Owls Cornet performance (parents welcome
9:30am)
19th December - Last day of term

20th December - PD Day 
6th January - PD day 
7th January - Children back in school 





MRS MILNER


